
  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

2024 SPRING WATERMAIN MAINTENANCE 

Routine system maintenance, including flushing, is due to commence in your area. 
The dates for flushing in the various areas are shown below: 

 

Cainsville  April 15 to May 3, 2024 

Paris  April 22 to June 3, 2024 

St. George  April 22 to May 31, 2024 

 

During the flushing process, there should be no interruptions to water service. 
Common and temporary effects of the flushing process could include a slight drop 
in water pressure and/or cloudy-discoloured water. 

Upon completion consumers should open a cold water tap for a few minutes until 
the water appears clear. 

If the water does not clear or if water pressure does not return, please contact the 
Environmental Services – Water Division at 519.442.7268 

Thank you for your patience during our maintenance program.  


